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Calvin Zuelow

From: Gary Swoffer < >
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2025 9:23 AM
To: House Resources
Subject: I support the Alaska LNG project

Hello, 
I’m emailing you my full support for the Alaska LNG project. Alaskans 
need this project to happen so we can replace the natural gas we 
desperately need in Fairbanks and the Anchorage area. Cook Inlet natural 
gas is running out. We need to replace it.  
We finally have biparƟsan federal support for this project. And we have 
an internaƟonal developer with LNG experience, all major permits in 
place and this project is ready to go! 
 
Respecƞully, 
Gary Swoffer 

. 
Fairbanks, AK 99709 
 




